
 
INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION COMMITTEE REPORT      S9 
                             August 5, 2023 
 
The International Convention Committee met today at the Ohio Lions State Office with 
six of seven members present. We reviewed the 2023 Boston Convention where it was 
very hot and humid for the 90 Ohio Lions attending. Our "FANS" and 
"FLASHERS" were really appreciated as they were badly needed. 
 
We distributed the 2024 Ohio State pins (MELBOURNE,AUSTRALIA" and will be sold 
for $2.00 each.  The 2024 Convention will be held June 21-25, 2024 and more 
information will be available on the Ohio Lions website. 
 
We allocated $2,000.00 to provide (rent) a band for the Ohio Lions attending and will 
pay a portion of those attending the Ohio breakfast. 
 
 
 
Lion Merle 
 


